
 

 

 

 

 

 

15th May 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

The children in Reception Green, Y1, Y1/2, Y2, Y3 and Y4 classes are planning a tea party 

on Friday 18th May in the afternoon to celebrate the Royal Wedding.  Children will just stay 

in their school uniform. This is not a non-uniform day 

 

A donation of something sweet or savoury would be appreciated for the party.  This can 

be brought into school on Friday morning. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Headteacher 
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